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Dear Christian, 

On behalf of all of us at the Western Australian Cricket Umpires’ Association, I want to congratulate 

you on your appointment to the Western Australian District Cricket Council (WADCC) Chairperson 

position for a two-year term. We hope your time in this position will be a successful one and with it, 

bring continued growth to everyone in their cricket journey here in Western Australia. Whether that 

be playing, in administration supporting their club(s) or umpiring the game we all love and cherish.  

As the umpiring association whose members officiate your great competition, we’d like to once 

again as we have done so in seasons prior, offer our assistance where the WADCC and its 

management committee may need it. This is including but certainly not limited to helping write and 

maintain WADCC playing conditions via the WACA Competitions Department, assist with 

professional development of our umpires and help with aspects of the Olly Cooley Medal night 

which we continue to see grow better and better every season.  

The WACUA Committee and I warmly welcome you to join any of our committee meetings this 

season which take place at 6pm on the first Tuesday of every month at the WACA Committee room. 

In addition, we also would be very welcoming if you wished to join us at our general members 

meetings which take place at 6.30pm on the third Tuesday of every month between October and 

March at the Perth Tattersalls and Bowling Club in East Perth.  

Once again congratulations on your appointment. Please do not hesitate to reach out to me or the 

WACUA committee if there is something you may think we can help you with.  

Kind Regards, 

 
 
Trent Steenholdt 
WACUA President 



 


